
A V M A  American Veterinary Medical Association 

  
September 8, 2006 
 
 
 
USDA-APHIS-VS-Center for Veterinary Biologics 
510 South 17th Street 
Suite 104 
Ames, IA  50010 
 
 
Re:  Proposed changes to Veterinary Services Memorandum No. 800.203, General 
Licensing Considerations: Compatibility of Components 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
The AVMA has reviewed the proposed revision of Veterinary Services Memorandum 
No. 800.203 that was issued by the CVB in August/September 2006. 
 
We believe the current document is an improvement upon the initial draft; however some 
of our initial questions remain because they were not addressed in the document. 
 
We have attached our February 27, 2006 comments for your review and response. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

A 
 
Bruce W. Little, DVM 
Executive Vice President 
 
BWL/ECG 
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